
1st November 2023 
 
 
Dear students, parents, carers 
 
As we approach the November 2023 Maths and English resit exams, it is important that you 
are aware of all of the information available to you for the exam season. 
 
Students will have already received their exam timetable detailing timings / 
seating.  Please make sure you have checked these and arrive promptly.   
 
Students who are studying at Gordano school can go straight to the exam venue arriving 15 
minutes before. Private candidates need to arrive 20 minutes before the scheduled 
examination start time at the school main reception. 
 
Prior to the exams starting, it is important you refer to our Exam Centre on the Gordano 
School website so you understand all of the information / resources available to you. The 
link to the page is here: Gordano School - Exam Centre 
 
In particular I would like to draw your attention to the following sections: 

 November GCSE Resits - Results day – Thursday 11th January 2024 
o Post Results Services explained 
o November 2023 Post results fees 
o The Blue Form 

 Information for Candidates 
o Information for candidates – written examinations 
o Preparing to sit your exams 
o Warning to candidates 
o Unauthorised items poster 

 Absence / Illness on the day of the exam 
 

 
Results will be issued on the 11th January from 8.30am from main reception. Results can 
only be issued directly to students.  If students are unable to collect their own results, 
they must email exams@gordanoschool.org.uk to authorise a nominated person to collect 
them on their behalf.  The nominated person must bring in photographic ID as proof of 
identity.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please email exams@gordanoschool.org.uk. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs Sarah James 
Examinations Manager 
 
 


